SHAVINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PARENT SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 


ATTENDEES; Nicola Cooper     Linda Rowe 
                        Melvin Latham    Robin Ashcroft 
                       Tina Riley            Rachael Nicholls 
                        Danny Nightingale  Nick Riley 

APOLOGIES; Mel Bunker     Sally Nightingale 
                       Steve Lee       Katrina Ashcroft 


Welcome to the first meeting of the year and all the best for 2017.
Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed.

SUMMER FAYRE 

Danny started with a message about the inflatables operated by Kevin, that his availability was running out fast but 7th July was available if we want him again. It was mentioned that the profit from him at last years fayre was £70 to £90. 
In a previous meeting it was talked about having no fireworks at this years summer fayre and it was agreed that would happen this year and that the summer fayre would be more like a summer music festival instead. The date is provisionally booked for Friday 14th July opening at 5pm and finishing around 9pm. Singers and musicians would be sort including Neil who performed last year and children from the school. The young voices group would be used as well. 
We will be targeting local businesses, hotels, supermarkets, big businesses, entertainment venues to see if we can get a host of prizes to raffle. A letter will be generated to be posted, handed, or taken personally to help with any donations to raffle.
Entry fee was £2 a person last year and that will stay the same but to include a raffle ticket to win the raffle prizes we collect. Nics Pics has donated a prize already.
The years classes will contribute by doing something in class to sell.
The summer music festival has to be organised by 1st July to stop last minute running around as usually happens and a clean up group is needed for Saturday morning to tidy up the school field and barbecues. 
Melvin and Robin to go through previous lists, emails, etc so we are more prepared.
Nick and Tina to speak to Neil about being available to sing at the festival.
Rachael to ask Mrs Mills and family if they are available to play as well.
Danny and Sally to ask Kevin if he can do 14th July please.
Melvin to compère the acts on the night if available.

FIREWORKS NIGHT 

Nicola is waiting for a reply back from Blitz fireworks with confirmation for Saturday 14th October 17.

MOVIE NIGHT 

Next movie night is Thursday 26th January 17 for 5 pm with a break in between the film for food. Doors to open around 10 minutes before and entry is £2.50 to include hot food (hot dogs) drink and crisps/popcorn/or cookie.
Film to be shown is The secret life of pets.
We know this has been organised for a Thursday again but after looking at alternative days with availability, it was agreed this is the best day available for children and staff of the school.
Tina or Rachael to speak to Spar about food.

EASTER BINGO

Wednesday 29th March 17 if Danny is available to call. Danny can call that night, Rachael to add to diary please.
NEXT MEETINGS 

With future events coming up, regular meetings are required with the following dates as follows;
Monday 30th January
Thursday 2nd March 
Monday 24th April 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All at 3.30pm in the school staff room.



